
            

7th November 2019. 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have re-arranged for Reception children to have an Autumn walk in the woods at Singleton on 
Tuesday 19th November. 
 
Singleton school have kindly offered us the use of their facilities so we are to have an Autumn 
Adventure!  The woods are privately owned and enclosed with a fence.  We will have sole use of the 
woods for the morning. 
 
If your child suffers with any allergies, please make the class teacher aware. Any travel sickness 
tablets should be given before school and a tablet for the return journey given to the class teacher in 
a named envelope.  
 
Children will need to wear warm old clothing (not school uniform) and wellington boots which 
should be in school.  Your child may get muddy or wet.  We will be travelling by minibus and will 
return in time for lunch.  
 
We are asking for a donation of £3.00. (Already Paid)  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please see me in school. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mrs. Shearman 
Class Teacher. 
 

 
I give permission for ______________________________________ to visit Singleton Woods on 
Tuesday 19th November. 
 
I enclose £3.00 to help with school trips. (Already Paid) 
 
Signed ____________________________  Date __________________________ 
 
  
 


